
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Week 10
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Ngā Whetū Kanapa
Rooms 12, 13 & 14

The Ngā Whetū Kanapa 
team have been 

learning about  Planet 
Earth and Beyond. 



Thank you to all our whanau and families for your continued 
support. Have a wonderful and safe holiday!

It was great to 
have a visit to the 

Life Education 
Trust Van. We 

loved seeing Harold 
and learning about 

making good 
decisions.

We have been singing Tu Wharetoa 
Maranga Ra in preparation for the 
Tuwharetoa Festival next term.

We enjoyed a visit from John 
Parsons. He told us all about how to 

keep ourselves safe on the 
internet.

Our learning in 
Maths includes 
Geometry and 
Measurement. 

Room 14 
measured Mrs 

Watson’s 
Height.

Our Year 4 students went 
planting with Kid’s Greening 

Taupo.



Diary Dates 

Week 10 8 July Mid Year Reports Come Home
Last Day of the Term 

Week 1 Throughout 
week

Registrations from tamariki for Taupō Primary School Talent Show 

Week 2 Monday 1 
August

SCHOOL CLOSED
Teacher Only Day - Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews 

Week 2 4 August Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews Continue (afternoon)

Week 2 4 August Marae Visit Rooms 7 and 11, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 2 5 August Marae Visit Rooms 6 and 10, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 3 9 August Rippa Training Senior School

Week 3 11 August Marae Visit Rooms 9 and 13, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 3 TBC? Senior School Y4-6 Cross Country TBC Spa Park

Week 4 17 August Interschool Rippa Tournament Senior School

Week 4 19 August Marae Visit Rooms 1 and 14, 9.15am to 10.40am

Week 4-5 Throughout 
weeks

Mid Term Pre-Auditions for Taupō Primary School Talent Show 

Week 5-10 KoS Keeping Ourselves Safe Program Starts School Wide (working alongside NZ 
Police and community constable Tash)

Week 6 31 August Interschool Cross Country Y4-6

Week 8 13, 14, 15 
September

Ngāti Tūwharetoa Taiopenga Kapa Haka Festival 

Week 9-10 Throughout 
Weeks

Final Auditions for Taupō Primary School Talent Show Being Held in Term 4
Non-finalist will be performing at team assemblies

Whanau Hui/Parent Interviews 
Monday 1st of August and Thursday 4th of August

To book at time:
● Go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and enter the event code zdb66 

● Or follow this  link: https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/zdb66

Please note that school is closed on Monday 1st of August.

Taupo School of Music – New classes for Term 3!
As demand increases, we have decided to create two new instrumental classes at 

the Music School to begin in Term 3.
These will be for Trumpet (7yrs +) and Flute (8yrs+). 

Instruments are available to hire. Lessons are on Tuesdays. For more information 
please email the Principal – tsomprincipal@gmail.com

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/zdb66
mailto:tsomprincipal@gmail.com


Taupo Primary School
School Board Elections
Nominations are open for the election of 3 parent representatives to the school board.

All eligible voters will receive a nomination form via email. Use this form to nominate yourself or 
someone in your community. You will also receive a nomination cover letter calling for nominations. 
Information on who is not eligible to be a board member is provided with the nomination form.

If you need more (or hardcopy) nomination forms, contact the school office or email 
kimh@taupoprimary.school.nz.

Nominations close at noon on Wednesday 3rd August. You may provide a signed candidate 
statement and photograph with your nomination.

The electoral roll is held at the school and can be viewed during normal school hours.

As nominations are received, there will be a list of candidates’ names kept at the school up until election 
day, which you can view.  

Voting closes at 4pm on Wednesday 7th September.

Kim Harvey

Returning Officer

To all parents/caregivers
As stated in  the notice above, we are conducting a School Board Election process over 
the next couple of months. If you are a parent or an immediate caregiver of any student 
at our school and not sure if you are on the school electoral roll, please either come and 
check in the office (a roll is available for inspection) or email 
kimh@taupoprimary.schoo.nz.
Nomination forms will be sent via email before the 15th July so please make sure your 
details have been updated (if you have changed email addresses etc. since your child 
enrolled at Taupo Primary School). It is also a good time to update physical addresses 
and phone numbers if you haven’t done it recently.
If for any reason you do not receive a nomination form and require one please pop in to 
the school and collect or email as above.

My name is Sindre Stoeten. I was born and raised in the country of Vikings, Norway! I moved to New 
Zealand in 2013, studied Chiropractic, and moved to beautiful Taupo at the end of 2019.
I am married to a local Taupo girl, Kasey, and we have 3 children (Kiara 9, Oakland 6 and Miley 1.5).
When I’m not on the local running/biking trails exploring the stunning wilderness around the lake, I 
operate Lake Taupo Chiropractic. 

mailto:kimh@taupoprimary.schoo.nz


Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


